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Masters beach water-polo fundraising charity event 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that a 

group of ex-National team water-polo players will be organising a one-day fundraising 

charity event at Blue Lagoon in Comino. The event will be held on Saturday 26th 

September 2020 between 0900 hours and 1500 hours. 

 

For the event a makeshift water-polo pitch will be set up inside the swimmer zone at 

Blue Lagoon. 

 

If due to unfavourable weather on the day, the event cannot be held at the Blue Lagoon 

it will be held on the same date and time at Mgarr ix-Xini Bay in Gozo in the position as 

shown on attached chart. 

 

If due to unfavourable weather conditions the event can not be held in any of the above-

mentioned localities the event will be held on Saturday 3rd October 2020, at the same 

time, in either one of the above mentioned localities or in the swimmer zone at Il-Bajja 

ta’ Santa Marija in Comino. 

 

All vessels navigating within the bay (Mgarr ix-Xini Bay) are requested to keep a sharp 

lookout, navigate with caution and at slow speed, and give the water-polo pitch a wide 

berth. 

 

 

 

Charts effected: BA 211A, 2537  

 

 

 

 




